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For Immediate Release:  

PRESS RELEASE – CIVIC PLAZA DRIVE ROAD CLOSURE THE 
PASEO 

  

September 25, 2015 
 
On August 25, 2015, the Town Council approved the closure of Civic Plaza Drive for 
The PASEO art festival.  The closure will be effective today, September 25th through 
tomorrow, September 26th.  The Town of Taos thanks our citizens and visitors for their 
patience during this closure and request that you seek alternative routes. 
 
For information on The PASEO, please visit this website:  http://www.paseotaos.org/.   
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